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STEETON PRIMARY SCHOOL

     Market Street, Steeton, Keighley, West Yorkshire, BD206NN.

Telephone/Fax: 01535 653315 

Email:office@steeton.bradford.sch.uk    

Website: www.steeton.bradford.sch.uk
Executive Head teacher: Mr John Cooper                           Friday 21st December 2018
Head of School; Mr K. Wheeler

End of Autumn Term Newsletter
Wow! Where did that term go? Although on reflection, we certainly had a very full term, with lots of visits and visitors and many special events and projects in and around school. The commemoration of 100 years since the end of World War 1 was a wonderful, moving and reflective week shared by the whole school and local community.
Forest School
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Our new Forest School was officially opened by local MP John Grogan in the autumn term and by the end of last week we have had every class using it for a day. We are really fortunate to have this facility on our premises and this will now be planned and timetabled by class teachers for each half term. Where possible it will be part of the creative curriculum theme but sometimes just a standalone Forest School Day. 
The ethos behind the Forest School is for children to develop:
· Self-Awareness.

· Self-Regulation.

· Intrinsic motivation.

· Empathy.

· Good social communication skills.

· Independence.

· A positive mental attitude, self-esteem and confidence.
And above all have fun whilst learning.
Thank you for sending the children in old clothes and coping with the muddy state they went home in. We are in the process of putting Forest School photos on the website and there are already some on Twitter.
School and Charity Fundraisers
We are aware as a school of the different demands on finances for our families but would like to say a big thank you for your contributions since September for both charity and raising money for school resources.
· Readathon and School Book Fare raised over £500 to be spent on books for school

· We were able to send a large amount of food to the Salvation Army Foodbanks due to your Harvest contributions

· Children in Need raised £259.21

· Christmas Jumper day for Save the Children raised £167.17
· Poppy Appeal raised £279.21

· Martin House Christmas collection raised £180.19
All this and the phonics resources we were able to buy from you buying the Halloween sweets and buns.
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Sports News
Officially a ‘School Games Mark Gold’ school. Congratulations to everyone in school who gets involved in sport in school in any way. Andrew Sharples @OakbankSGO presented Alice with our plaque. 
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International Schools Award

Mrs Linford went to the Houses of Parliament in London yesterday to collect our International School Award! This is awarded to schools that do exceptional work in international education.
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Choir
The School Choir have been practicing hard all Term and entertaining the whole school in Assembly each Friday.
This month they have been resplendent in their new T-shirts singing at the Steeton Lights Switch on, Steeton Court Nursing Home and at our Christmas concerts.

Friends of Steeton Primary School – An appeal
The Friends not only put on events to help raise money to provide resources for school but also so children and families can have some fun.
Unfortunately, we do not have many members and this makes it difficult to organise and run as many events as we would like. An end of term Disco had been planned but unfortunately, not enough help was available to enable it to happen. If you could spare any time at all to help, even if you cannot make all the meetings or events, please contact Mrs Kennedy in the new term. Look out for dates of meetings and events.

Attendance
Attendance for this term is 96.62%, which is above National Average. 
Remember – Every School day counts.

School Dinners
As from 1st January 2019, the cost of School Meals will be £1.80 per meal.

School Ping
We are trying to improve communication between School and parents and have signed up with SchoolPing. An email has been sent out with details on how to get started with further details below. If you are having any difficulties, we will be arranging in the New Year for a pre/after school support session.

In the meantime, we will continue to still send out paper and text messages/forms/letters until we are fully up and running.
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Download SchoolPing

Your username and password will be provided to you by email. The app is available for Android and iPhone and can be downloaded by searching for SchoolPing in the PlayStore or AppStore.Once this has downloaded, choose the relevant School name from the list. If you would rather login through the web, you can ask the school for the web address

Login to SchoolPing

Type in your username and password and click on“Login”.You will then be taken through the setup steps. If you have been sent an email, you will be taken through these steps after clicking on “Start using SchoolPing" After setting your password you will be asked to enter your e-mail address. Keep in mind that your email address can only be used to verify one account.
Follow us on Twitter!
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Our School Twitter account is updated regularly and we want more followers. Keep up to date with breaking news of the exciting events happening in school by following us on @SteetonPrimary.
Tweets can also be viewed on the school website: www.steeton.bradford.sch.uk
“It has been a very busy and exciting Autumn Term and school closes at 3:30pm today for a two-week holiday. We reopen at 8:55am on Monday 7th January for another exciting, fun filled, hardworking half term.
A Happy Christmas to all those celebrating this holiday and I hope everyone in our school community has a peaceful enjoyable break and a Happy New Year.
It seems hard to believe that when we come back after the holiday it will be 2019.
Have a good holiday! 
Mr K. Wheeler
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Receive school messages in real-time,
read them at your convenience.

HH

School events

Stay in the loop with an integrated
calendar and book Parents' Evenings
directly within SchoolPing

Media rich

See those special school moments with
photos, videos, sound clips and
documents, all viewable within the app.

Welcome to SchoolPing, a free to download app which sends instant messages straight to your
smartphone, wherever you are. If you do not have access to a smart phone, you can also receive
messages via email or by logging in to your account on the web. Whether you're at work, at home or on
the go all you need is an internet connection to stay up to date with all of the school's news.

The benefits of using SchoolPing

Free to download

SchoolPing is free for parents to use
and is available on (0S and Android

M

Any device

You choose how to view your messages.
whether it's on your
phone, tablet or computer.

Environmentally Friendly

No more searching through bags
for letters home, SchoolPing reduces
the use of paper. saving trees!
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